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 www.newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk                                        01395 568300  
               admin@newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk 

The Twilight after school club phone number is  07513269489 

The Weekly Newsletter from Newton Poppleford School 

From the Headteacher 
Please could children in Years 1, 2, 3 and 4 come to school in their PE kit 
on Monday 24th May as they will be involved in a cricket engagement 
day. 
 

The lockdown has increased many children’s usage of online 
gaming. The following are useful websites and information 
for parents.  
Youngminds https://bit.ly/2ShPB7u 

ThinkUKnow  https://bit.ly/3vaCoMm 

Childnet  https://bit.ly/3bLGwem 

Swgfl (South West Grid For Learning) have a online safety 
guide for parents pdf which we have also place don the 
website.  https://bit.ly/3hF1u2h 

 

A recent Environmental Health Inspection gave our kitchens 
a Food Hygiene Rating of 5, the highest possible standard. 

 

  
 

 

 

 

School Matters 
Friday 21st May 2021 

Our school needs you! Help us win £5,000 of National 
Book Tokens for the school library - and get £100 for 
yourself! Just enter the competition online, it only takes 
a minute:   www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools 

https://bit.ly/2ShPB7u
https://bit.ly/3vaCoMm
https://bit.ly/3bLGwem
https://bit.ly/3hF1u2h
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools
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From the PTFA - Christmas Hamper Raffle!  
 

 

We had a wonderful 'Pyjamarama Day' last 
Friday celebrating reading and books.  Everyone 
enjoyed coming into school in their pyjamas and 
sharing their favourite books from home.   

The day was spent reading and talking about 
books.   

Some classes created their own stories using 
objects from nature or designed comic 
strips.  We also talked about the importance of 
bedtime stories and how much the children 
enjoy them.   

 

From September, the price 
of school dinners will 
increase to £2.40. 

 

From the PTFA 
PENNIES to POUNDS!  The PTFA are dabbling in magic... if you bring us your pennies, they 
will magically transform into pounds! See poster for details. 

Pictures from the recent Year 6 

Exmoor Challenge Practice Walk 
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